
 ​PTO Volunteer Opportunities-Get Involved! 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The Ascension PTO needs your help to make the school year a success!! The money raised by the 
PTO is used to fund technology updates for students and staff, library needs, teacher supplies and 
much more. This money helps to keep additional school and technology fees as low as possible. 
Without PTO, events and activities that the kids are able to participate in would not be a realty! We 
realize that each of our families is unique – with its own priorities, needs, talents, and time constraints 
-- and so we try to provide as many different kinds of opportunities for parental involvement as 
possible.  Please review the volunteer opportunities below and check the one(s) you are interested in. 
Meetings are the first TUESDAY of each month, unless it falls on a holiday, at 6:00pm. All are invited 
to attend! 
 

 

Name​:​ ​_________________________________________________________________  

Phone:​ ________________________​ ​Email:​ ________________________________ 


